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EDITORIAL

Our meeting on 15th July was well attended and Mrs Doreen James kindly provided the
venue and a most enjoyable tea. The subject for discussion was "Postal Stationery”
and five members produced a variety of material with hardly any duplication,

The meeting approved the membership of another overseas member:

Alec McMillan of 50, Sunnybrae Road, Takapuna,
Auckland 10, New Zealand.

We have received a most interesting letter from Alec of 1life in the Philatelic world
in New Zealand, and we hope he will enjoy his membership of our society. We shall be
glad to receive news from our overseas members.

Congratulations to Ernst Gorge and Paul H. Jensen on being elected to membership of
the Royal Philatelic Society, London.

Paul Jensen from Oslo has just written a newsy letter. We had the pleasure of meeting
Paul when he attended our convention in Worthing in 1974.. Paul writes "Since we met,
I have exhibited my CS Postal History at HAFNIA in 1976 and at CAPEX in 78 and got a
silver each time for my pains. Iam very satisfied with that - as my exhibit did not
contain a single postage stamp!, I am going to PRAGA 78 as a trainee juror to learn

a bit more, and my collections will be outside competition there - luckily.

I am quite deeply engaged in organisation matters these days - thus never enough time
for real collecting. I have become a Vice President of the Norwegian Philatelic
Association, and also Vice President of the organising committee for the Norwegian
International in 1980, the NORWEX 80. Apart from that I am the Secretary for the’
Postal History Society of Norway, which was formed some two years ago. In addition I
do put in some occasional work at my job.eeeescoss”

We are thrilled by the response to our request for articles. In this issue Alan Knight
brings us up to date with details of the Joint Space Flight issue of March this year.
Alan hopes to produce further articles on these lines on new issues and it is a service
which we will all appreciate.

The proposed special CZECH issue of STAMP COLLECTING is well under way. At least five
articles are being prepared together with a history of the Society and a report on
PRAGA 78 and will be submitted for publication shortly after the close of the
International Exhibition. The Editor of Stamp Collecting, George Beal, thinks this a
very good idea and will let me know in due course the date of the edition.

As I write this I am looking forward to our visit to Czechoslovakia and the opportunity
to meet some of our members who are unable to come to our meetings, together with many
friends from the Society in America. The next edition of CZECHOUT will contain a -
report on PRAGA 78.

We hope that many members will take the opportunity to visit the British Philatelic

Exhibition on Saturday 2lst October and attend our A.G.M. and Auction the same day.

Enclosed with this issue is the Auction List which has been prepared by Ernst Gorge.
As usual Ernst has made an excellent job of the list which is no easy task.

Colin Spong - 70 Westlake Gardens, Rusper Road, Worthing, West Sussex. BN13 1LF

Yvonne King - 5 Alfriston Road, Worthing, West Sussex. BN14 7QU
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